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Rt Hon Steve Reed MP  

Secretary of State for Environment, Food and Rural Affairs  
Seacole Building  
2 Marsham Street    

London    
SW1P 4DF 

PINS Application Ref: WW010003  
 
12th November 2024  
  
Dear Secretary of State  
  
The Cambridge Waste Water Treatment Plant Relocation Order (“CWWTPR”)  
 
PLANNING ACT 2008 AND THE INFRASTRUCTURE PLANNING (EXAMINATION PROCEDURE) 
RULES 2010 APPLICATION BY ANGLIAN WATER (“THE APPLICANT”) FOR AN ORDER 
GRANTING DEVELOPMENT CONSENT FOR THE PROPOSED CAMBRIDGE WASTE WATER 
TREATMENT PLANT RELOCATION PROJECT (“THE APPLICATION”). INVITATION FOR FURTHER 
REPRESENTATIONS FROM ALL INTERESTED PARTIES 
 
We acknowledge receipt of the invitation issued by the Secretary of State on the 16th October 
to respond to the proposed updates to national planning policy and their relevance to our 
Application for the Cambridge Waste Water Treatment Plant Relocation Project (“the 
Project”). 
 
As requested, we have reviewed the implications of the proposed policy changes, especially 
those relating to housing growth, as they pertain to the Project’s assessment. Additionally, we 
have provided our perspective on the appropriate weight that the Written Ministerial 
Statements and draft policies should hold in the decision-making process. 
 
Please find our detailed response attached for your review.  
 
Yours faithfully   

  
David Barnetson  
Programme Director  
Anglian Water Services Limited  
 

Anglian Water 
Services Ltd 
Lancaster House 
Lancaster Way 
Ermine Business Park 
Huntingdon 
PE29 6XU 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Registered Office 
Anglian Water Services Ltd 
Lancaster House, Lancaster Way,  
Ermine Business Park, Huntingdon, 
Cambridgeshire. PE29 6XU 
Registered in England 
No. 2366656.  

 

an AWG Company 



Encl. Applicant Response to SoS Invitation for Comment on Emerging National Planning Policy 
Guidelines 




